
Dear Senate Committee,

I’m writing to oppose this bill, as it would adversely affect Oregon’s 50,000 private school children and their families, 1/2 who attend 
private, religious institutions. We do not support this as it threatens parents’ First Amendment right to religious freedom and 
Fourteenth Amendment right to liberty, which includes the right to choose private education for their children.

Thank you for considering this view.

Regards,

Duffy Hummel


